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I strongly oppose this bill!!!! There isn't enough science to back this and if it goes 

through a lot of business's and jobs will be no more, along with a whole community of 

people who have lived and played on the river their whole lives. This means the world 

to us and will have a huge effect on our livelihoods if this bill is passed. Please take 

time to reconsider.  


